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Item Title:
Memorandum of Agreement Between Prince George’s County Board of Education and the City of Hyattsville Police
Department

Suggested Action:
I move that the Mayor and Council approve a Memorandum of Agreement with Prince George’s County for the
assignment of a School Resource Officer to Northwestern High School for a term ending on June 30, 2024, pending legal
approval from the City attorney.

Summary Background:
For many years, Prince George’s County Board of Education has reimbursed the City of Hyattsville for assigning one (1)
officer to serve as a full-time School Resource Officer (SRO) at Northwestern High School. The reimbursement amount is
$80,000.00 per fiscal year. This contract is for a three (3) year term.

Next Steps:
Sign agreement and submit the signed document to Prince George’s County.

Fiscal Impact:
Revenue of $80,000.00

City Administrator Comments:
Recommend Approval

Community Engagement:
None

Strategic Goals:
Goal 3 - Promote a Safe and Vibrant Community

Legal Review Required?
Pending
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